
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED INCREASE IN SEWER USER FEES FOR THE CITY OF PEORIA 

 
 

1. Notice is hereby given that the City of Peoria will seek approval from the Peoria City 
Council to increase the lateral sewer maintenance fee charged to customers in the 
Peoria Combined and Sanitary Sewer District, as follows: 

a. From the initial and current rate of $0.7629 per 100 cubic feet to $0.8773 per 100 
cubic feet. It will be recommended that this rate increase take effect on May 1, 
2016. 

b. Further, it will be recommended that the proposed rate of $0.8773 per 100 cubic 
feet be increased to $1.0089 on May 1, 2017.    

2. Notice is hereby given that the City of Peoria will seek approval from the Peoria City 
Council to increase the city-wide sewer rehabilitation fee charged to customers in the 
Peoria Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation District, as follows: 

a. From the initial and current rate of $0.5938 per 100 cubic feet to $0.8016 per 100 
cubic feet. It will be recommended that this rate increase take effect on May 1, 
2016. 

b. Further, it will be recommended that the proposed rate of $0.8016 per 100 cubic 
feet be increased to $1.0822 on May 1, 2017.    

3. The proposed fee increases as outlined above will be brought before the Peoria City 
Council on March 8, 2016. The meeting begins at 6:00 p.m. at Peoria City Hall, Council 
Chambers, Room 400, 419 Fulton Street, Peoria, Illinois.  

 
Michael T. Rogers, PWLF 

Public Works Director 
City of Peoria 

3505 N. Dries Lane 
Peoria, IL 61604 

 
 
 
 


